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December 7, 2015 

Mayor Lisa Helps 
City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Saanich Council would like to take this opportunity to extend sincere thanks to the 
Council of the City of Victoria for approving matched funding to Saanich's contribution to 
the Cottage Grove and Rosalie's Village projects. The combination of CRD, Saanich 
and Victoria funds will go a long way to ensuring the success of these projects and 
supporting the most vulnerable Greater Victoria citizens. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Atwell 
Mayor 

C: Saanich Council 


